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TT 40-13-01 Date: April 26, 2013 

2012-2014 CC, Eos, Golf/GTI, Jetta, Jetta Sportwagen, Passat, 
Tiguan – CV Boot Leaking Grease, Clamp Not Tight or Not 
Aligned Properly 

March 14, 2014: Update to Information. 

 
 

 
 
If a CV boot is found to be leaking grease on PDI and a clamp is found to be loose or not aligned properly, 
only the clamp should be replaced. If concern is found after the vehicle is sold, replace the complete CV 
joint. 

 
 


